



OFFICE OF DEPUTY COMMISSIONER

Your Ref: Our Ref: Inquiries: POLICE HEADQUARTERS 6TH FLOOR 2 ADELAIDE TERRACE, EAST PERTH WESTERN AUSTRALIA 6004

Ms Margaret Liveris
Committee Clerk
Standing committee on Estimates and Financial Operations
Legislative Council Committee Office of Western Australia
Ground Floor
18-32 Parliament Place
WEST PERTH WA 6005

Dear Ms Liveris

2021-22 BUDGET ESTIMATES – WESTERN AUSTRALIA POLICE FORCE, HEARING 20 OCTOBER 2021 – INCORRECT FACTUAL INFORMATION

On reading the transcript I am of the view that I gave the Committee incorrect factual information as follows:

Page 15, Mr Dreibergs' last response in relation to booze bus numbers.

It reads "The current booze bus numbers that remain are two of the small buses, and one of the larger buses remains in situ at the traffic office".

The correct information is "The current booze bus numbers that remain are one of the small buses, and two of the larger buses remain in situ at the traffic office."

Please make this change to reflect the accurate status of the booze bus numbers.

Yours sincerely

GARY DREIBERGS APM DEPUTY COMMISSIONER

2 / OCTOBER 2021